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Our village center and our amenities are looking as good as we have seen since my wife and I moved 
here 5 years ago. The appearance of the village center is beautiful and well maintained. The service 
levels are excellent.  We have a varied menu selection and the food is delicious. The entertainment is 
very enjoyable and well attended. The backroom operations are good and the internal controls are 
greatly improved. Our goal of maintaining our status as one of the top communities in southwest Florida 
is right on track. I would like to give a big thanks to the management and staff, the volunteer 
committees, and the maintenance projects volunteers. A special thanks to John Lines, Dave Cabell, Mike 
Buechlein and Jim Heether who volunteer countless hours on the maintenance projects. This has saved 
the association tens of thousands of dollars. 

A special thanks to Patty for her hard work on the furniture project. She did the planning, negotiating, 
vendor communication and installation. She did a very professional job and the furniture is functional 
and looks fantastic. 

Also, thank you to all of the members who provided feedback on the very difficult smoking area 
decision. The feedback was helpful, construction and always positive. 

  


